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letter
Date
1942

Primary Maker
Okada, Dave

Medium
paper

Description
Letter written in December, 1942 by Dave Okada to invite Mr. 
Gorman F. Kelley to a reunion in Ohio. Letter includes a Dick 
Okada and Bob Kumata of Tule Lake, visiting from Bluffton 
College to join them, the letter wishes Mr. Kelley to have a merry 
Christmas and a happy New Years. On verso, it reads, "May as 
well destroy all of this" in pencil with a signature.

Dimensions
H: 8 1/2 in, W: 11 in


